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I strongly believe that this bill would violate the rights of my family, my neighbors, and 

all residents of Oregon. The ever increasing homelessness problem in the Rogue 

Valley has made it impossible for my children to enjoy or feel safe in parks, libraries, 

and all public spaces. Passing this bill would be completely irresponsible and 

detrimental to personal safety of all residents, as well as devastate area businesses 

by propagating a problem that,  already creates unsanitary conditions, public drug 

use and scattered drug paraphranalia, public indecency, and a serious degradation 

natural spaces. All of these issues have been personally witnessed by my children 

and myself.  


